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Tues 3™
Rags2Riches collection
Thurs 5™

Class 4 Sports Hall
Athletics Final

Thurs 5™

World Book Day

Mon 16™

Class 3 Heart of England
Forest School

Tues 17™

Class 2 Heart of England
Forest School

Wed 18™

Class 4 Heart of England
Forest School

Thurs 19™ 8pm

PTA meeting

Fri 20™

PTA Film Night

Thurs 26™

Sports enrichment

Fri 27™

Sports enrichment
morning

Star of The Week
Oscar Elstone Class 1
Ava Broadbent Class 2
Mia Dean Class 3
Oscar Gould Class 4

Class 3 will be sharing
their learning in
Celebration Assembly
on Friday 6th March at
3pm
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World Book Day Potato Challenge

R W We will be celebrating World Book Day next Thursday 5"
March. This year we would like to invite the children to create
a ‘potato’ book character to share with the school. Children
8 can choose a character from one of their favourite books (or
from a well-known traditional tale) and decorate a potato to
look like their character using whatever materials they wish.
Potato characters should be brought into school on Thursday
morning — accompanied by the book if possible. All potatoes
will go on display and the children will have the opportunity to identify the characters. We
hope that this is something that the children will all enjoy doing and will give us an
opportunity to celebrate books and reading across the school.
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Reading for Pleasure

We have been delighted to receive our first donations of sponsored
books which will shortly be making their way into the classrooms.
There are still titles available if anyone is interested in sponsoring a
book for the classrooms. Please get in touch with the office to find
about which titles are still on the lists.

Coronavirus
This week we have shared with you all the updated advice from Public

BATGH"@ Health England regarding Coronavirus and schools. Whilst there is no
e suggestion that TG is at risk of an outbreak, we feel that it is good
BINIT @ practice to promote good hygiene to limit the spread of all types of

infection. Over the coming weeks we will be talking with the children
about hand washing and about ‘super sneezes’ (respiratory hygiene). We
are sharing two posters with you today, that you may find useful at home.
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Save the Date - Social Media & Children’s Wellbeing
Please accept our apologies for any confusion over the date - the
session will be held at 7pm on Monday 23" March at TG school.
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Home Learning Tasks

Next week we will be sending out the home learning tasks for this
half term. Homework will be due back in the week beginning 23
March.

Quick reminder from the PTA for you to bring in your Rags2Riches
bags full of donations on Monday ready for collection. If any extra
bags are required please let us know! Thank you!
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